OFFICE OF THE
Advisory Board
TOWN HALL
511 MAIN STREET
DUNSTABLE, MA 01827-1313
(978) 649-4514 x222 FAX (978) 649-4371

finance@dunstable-ma.gov

October 20, 2014

Present: Ron Mikol, Harold Simmons, Dana Metzler, Kevin Welch, Pam Crocker, Christine Muir

The meeting opened at 6:34 p.m.

The Advisory Board met briefly before the Special Town Meeting commenced. We had the costs of removing
asbestos from the property at 160 Pleasant Street, so we could make a formal recommendation on the article to
demolish that building. The cost of asbestos removal is estimated at 54,000-5,000, in addition to the $10,000
estimate for demolition. With this information, the board voted unanimously to support this article on the

Special Town Meeting warrant.

The meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m.
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